

Shannen Koostachin Elementary School

PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

110 Bellagio Avenue Hannon, Ontario LOR 1P0 **Phone:** 289.768.2755

Fax: 905.692.9880

Principal: Michele Moore
Vice-Principal: Louise van der Put
www.hwdsb.on.ca/shannenkoostachin

EMAIL: shannenkoostachin@hwdsb.on.ca

Dear families,

There was a medical emergency involving a student yesterday at our school. We are sharing this information as students witnessed the situation.

Staff called 911 and first responders arrived at the school. Your child may have witnessed this emergency. We want to make you aware of this incident in case your child mentions it to you, or if you wish to have a family conversation about it.

We want you to know that the health and safety of our students and staff are of the utmost importance at our school. We thank Hamilton Paramedic Services for their efforts. We also thank the staff for their leadership and students for their cooperation.

Please see the resource Tips for adults supporting children and youth after a distressing event.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.

Sincerely,

M. Moore Principal

